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Prez Sez  

Hello Saints members, 
 
April Meeting Canceled 
Remember that the April meeting has been canceled.  We will meet in 
May as usual. 
 
Field Committee 
Gary Cathey and Mike Ross have begun taking care of the field.  If you 
see them at the field, let them know you appreciate their efforts.  We still 
need to check out the road before you drive on it.  The owner was blading 
the road, and may bring in more gravel.  If he does gravel the road, we 
will have to kick in part of the cost as we did in the past.  We should be 
able to cover this from existing funds. 
 
Porta Potty 
We just had the porta-potty delivered to the field last week. 
 
Show and Tell 
The last two meetings no one brought anything to show.  At the May 
meeting, show off your winter projects – ARFs or otherwise. 
 
Club Officers for 2010 
President  - Richard Jenkins 
Vice President  -  Dick Magee 
Treasurer – Don Pallett 
Secretary – Bill  



Meeting Schedule 

Meeting Dates Remaining in 2010:  
  

Apr 8, May 13, Jun 10, Jul 8, Aug 12, Sep 9, Oct 14, Nov 10, Dec 9 

  

Meeting Time:  7 to 9 pm.  

  

Meeting Location:  St Peters Senior Center 

  

 From St. Charles go West on 70 to Mid Rivers Mall Drive. Turn 

left and go South to McMenamy Rd. Turn right on McMenamy by 

the McDonalds.  Go 1/8 mile.  Senior center will be on your left.  
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Meeting Minutes 

  

St. Charles Saints – Meeting Minutes 

  

Meeting called to order by President Rich Jenkins on 3/11/2010 at 07:00 

pm. 

Roll call was taken with 18 members present.  There are 29 membership 

openings and 54 members. 

There were two visitors in attendance and are interested in joining the 

club, Kirk Kennedy and Dominic Alberico.  Dominic is a former member 

and once wrote a history of the club.  Welcome. 
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Treasures Report:  Beginning balance is $6290.27, with credits of 

$608.00, and debits of $17.78, $8.70, and $100.00.  This leaves an ending 

balance of $6770.59. 

Motion was made to accept the secretary’s report as printed in the 

newsletter, membership aye. 

Field Report:  Jim Plonka gave a field report.  The road and field are soft.  

It is advisable not to drive on the field till it dries out and to walk the road 

first before driving on it.  Jim checked on the tractor and it is cleaned up, 

serviced and ready to go.  He will get with the folks that have the tractor 

when it is time to have it delivered to the field.  He will go over operation 

of the tractor with the new field committee. 

Safety Report: None. 

Old Business:  None. 

New Business:  Motion was made to cancel the April meeting since many 

members will be away to the Toledo Show, membership aye. 

There was discussion on members flying airplanes at the same time other 

members are flying helicopters.  Some feel helicopters and planes don’t 

mix very well but there has not been any problems reported.  This 

probably due to members being courteous and alternating their flying as to 

not adversely affect the other.  Rick Ellis has graciously volunteered to be 

the clubs helicopter pilot trainer and will gladly assist in inspecting your 

equipment.  Thank you Rick. 

There will be a charity fun fly in Cape Girardo. 

The Spirits are having a tail gate swap meet in May.  Sorry I don’t have 

any dates.  Information can be had at your local hobby shop. 

Show and tell:  There was nothing to show and nothing to tell. 

50/50 was won by Rick Ellis. 

Attendance prizes were won by Don Pallet and Glen Basler. 

Motion was made to adjourn and the membership was aye. 

 

 

 

  

  


